
ONE LAUNCHES BLACK SEA 

TURKEY SERVICE (BTS) 

Nov 20, 2023 

ONE launches Black Sea Turkey Service (BTS) 

  

Ocean Network Express (ONE) is pleased to announce the new Black Sea Turkey Service 
(BTS). This new service will offer customers an enhanced coverage in the Eastern 
Mediterranean region and offers a direct connection from Istanbul, Turkey to Varna, Bulgaria 
and Constanza, Romania. 
 
The new BTS service is expected to provide a reliable and quality assured transport service 
as well as schedule integrity.  

The first sailing of the new BTS service will start from Istanbul ETA 30th January 2024. 

The service rotation will be as follows - weekly service: 

 
Istanbul - Varna - Constanza - Istanbul 
     

                                                         NOTE: Transit times and port rotation are as of now and subject to change 



 
ONE’s schedules can be found through the following link: 
https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en 

Please contact your local ONE representative for further information. 
https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

  

Yours Faithfully,  

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 
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